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Shapiro Administration Reminds Voters to Make a Plan to Vote by 
Visiting Vote.pa.gov 

Harrisburg, PA – In the last of his daily pre-election updates, Secretary of the 
Commonwealth Al Schmidt reminded Pennsylvania voters today that they can find 
comprehensive voting information at vote.pa.gov.  

Ensuring that our elections are conducted freely, fairly, and securely – and that every 
eligible voter can make their voice heard – are top priorities of the Shapiro 
Administration. 

"Vote.pa.gov is a one-stop shop for Pennsylvanians looking for trusted, official 
information about tomorrow’s election," Schmidt said. "While visiting the website, 
registered voters can find their polling place, watch a video of how to cast a ballot on 
their county's voting system, or find mail ballot return locations in their county. 

“The wealth of useful information at vote.pa.gov helps all voters as they make their plan 
to vote.” 

Also available on vote.pa.gov are pages fully translated into Spanish and Chinese so 
voters who speak those languages can more easily navigate available resources.  

"These translated subsites of vote.pa.gov represent an important milestone in the 
Shapiro Administration's efforts to make the voting process accessible to all eligible 
Pennsylvania voters," Schmidt said. 

Voters with questions can also call the Department of State's year-round election 
hotline, 1-800-VOTESPA (1-877-868-3772), which offers interpretation services in more 
than 200 languages. 

# # # 

 

 

mailto:ra-st-press@pa.gov
https://www.pa.gov/en/agencies/vote.html
https://www.pa.gov/en/agencies/vote.html
https://www.pa.gov/en/agencies/vote.html
https://www.pa.gov/en/agencies/vote.html
https://www.pa.gov/en/agencies/vote/recursos-en-espanol.html
https://www.pa.gov/en/agencies/vote/resources-in-chinese.html
https://www.pa.gov/en/agencies/vote.html

